
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  NJG/JAC/29538          11 December 2002 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS  
AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.295 
 
 

Iceland’s Membership of the IWC 
 

 
The UK Commissioner to the IWC, Mr. Richard Cowan, has requested that the attached letter concerning 
Iceland’s membership of the IWC be circulated to all Contracting Governments. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 
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